
15th October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Onsite Parking

We would like to take this opportunity to remind parents that when dropping off and collecting students that only
the main car park is to be used for parking.

No vehicles are to park in the bus stop, or on the road and area outside Sunbeams Nursery.  If you are a Blue
Badge holder there are bays available for you to use opposite the bus stop.  We would also ask that you do not
park on the pavements.

As you will appreciate this is in the interests of the safety of everybody that is on the Academy site at busy times of
the day, especially AM drop off and 3pm collection.

We thank you for your cooperation in this matter and will continue to monitor the situation over the coming weeks.

Yours faithfully

Mrs L Bishop                                       Miss M Heppell
Principal of Secondary                        Principal of Primary


